
West Down Parish Council

POST OFFICE OUTREACH SERVICE.
If you were able to attend the Public Meeting recently at the West

Down Parish Hall in respect of the Community outreach Post Office,
Thank you for your time and support.

If you were not able to make that meeting, you can still support the
community by becoming involved with the way forward for the Post

Office.

As a member of the Community, can you be a member of the
Working Party to assist with the way forward.  The Parish Council
would be grateful if you could please provide the Clerk with your

name and contact details if you are willing to assist
(clerk@westdownparishcouncil.org.uk)

Closing Date Monday 17th April 2023.

Hopefully this will not be a long term issue, and things can be
resolved, so there is not going to be a long term committee

membership commitment.


